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CAMMU Statement on U.S. Suspension of Steel Tariffs on Ukraine 
 
Washington, D.C. – The Coalition of American Metal Manufacturers and Users (CAMMU) today issued 
the following statement:   
 

“The Coalition of American Metal Manufacturers and Users (CAMMU) applauds the suspension 
of “national security” Section 232 steel tariffs on Ukraine by the Biden Administration.  The war 
in Ukraine underscores the irony of maintaining the “national security” tariffs on steel and 
aluminum imports imposed by the Trump Administration in 2018 on our close allies as the 
United States seeks to build a global coalition to confront Russia’s aggression.  The domestic 
steel and aluminum industries continue to enjoy record profits while U.S. steel- and aluminum-
using manufacturers can’t obtain the steel and aluminum needed to meet demand due to a 
range of supply chain issues exacerbated by these tariffs.  It’s time for the United States to drop 
these “national security” tariffs in the name of…national security.” 
 

### 

----- 

The Coalition of American Metal Manufacturers and Users is a broad organization of U.S. businesses and trade 
associations representing over 30,000 companies and over one million American workers in the manufacturing 
sector and the downstream supply chains of industries including aerospace, agriculture, automotive, consumer 
goods, construction, defense, electrical, medical, and recreational, among others. For additional information, visit 
www.tariffsaretaxes.org and follow the Coalition on Twitter at @tariffsaretaxes. 
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